
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #9-4-2020 

Date:      9/11/2020 

Subject: Reminder September General Meeting 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

There will not be a meeting at Dillon's, instead we 
will meet at the 1st Annual "Williams Patriot Day 
Parade". 
  

Parade Check-In begins at 8:00 AM at S. 9th Street 
& W. Grant Avenue. We won't know our staging 
location until check-in, but it should be within a 
block or two of this location. 
  

900 W Grant Ave, Williams, AZ 86046 
(click address above for a Google map.) 
  

This year's parade theme is "WE ARE STRONG". 
  

Please care about yourself & care about others, stay 
home if you are not feeling well or have a fever. Also, 
practice social distancing, wash & sanitize your 
hands, wear a face mask/covering. 
  

This is a family oriented patriotic event and is an 
expression of your first amendment rights. 

Remembering the tragedies of 9/11 & our fallen, 

celebrating our freedoms & our Republic. 
  

https://www.google.com/maps/place/900+W+Grant+Ave,+Williams,+AZ+86046/@35.2469551,-112.1987224,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x87329f1ca84fb209:0x7ad5f5bb2b19546f!8m2!3d35.2469551!4d-112.1965337


Please honor our distinguished men & women in 
uniform, the American veteran & their families. 
  

Please respect law enforcement, fire & first 
responders, our doctors, nurses & frontline workers. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


